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M Davies
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By email: fyi-request-2163-d93b3143@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear M Davies

Official Information Request Response

Thank you for your information request, submitted to the Council via the website
fyi.org.nz, requesting information about the seismic performance of the ‘Portico’
between the Civic Administration Building and the Central Library on the Civic Estate.
| have been asked to provide you with a response.

Specifically, you asked:

‘Il am contacting you to request a copy of engineering reports relating to the
seismic performance of the 'portico’ in Civic Square.

These reports would include details of the building's response in an
earthquake and its theoretical %NBS.’

| have spoken to the relevant persons at the Council with regard to your request, and
am able to provide you with the attached report. This report was produced by Holmes
Consulting Group and was completed on 19 September 2013.

Please note that the report references the Civic Administration Building. The
requested information concerning the Portico is also contained within the report.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
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